M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 5, 2019
RE:
Change Order #3 – Ignite 
 BG#17-279

Seven changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal 16R2 - Area A ductwork had some areas that needed to be modified to work within the existing structure.  The demolition phase wasn’t able to expose all of the existing structure so some general assumptions were made that had to be revised.  Add - $36,534
Proposal 30 – An existing plumbing vent was discovered when the ceiling was removed at the location of the new rooftop unit.  The new rooftop unit could not be relocated because of the structure so the plumbing vent had to be relocated.  Add - $3,451

Proposal #34 – Work includes removing existing ductwork on second floor that was discovered during this phase of construction.  Add - $9,200

Proposal #39 – The District chose to have an entire wall painted as a full-height markerboard surface instead of a framed markerboard in several rooms.  Add - $8,944

Proposal #41 – Providing additional power reels and data in Robotics Bay #3 as requested by the district.  Add – 5,769

Proposal #42 – Various footings and sidewalk drains were discovered during excavation of the front entrance that weren’t shown on the original provided drawings.  These drains had to be relocated around the new work and reconnected.  Add - $2,169

Proposal #44 – The District requested adding an additional motorized gym curtain to help protect the glass entrance from the robotics balls.  

Add - $19,544
TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT ………………ADD…$85,611
I recommend the board accept CO#3, as presented.

